

Dear Watlington Primary,

Love West Norfolk Heroes

The last few months have been difficult for everyone and we know that there have been so many people – individuals, teams, and organisations – who have been going out of their way to help others. This is why we launched the **Love West Norfolk Heroes scheme**, to give us the opportunity to stop and say 'thank you' to all of those people who have been making a difference – our heroes in west Norfolk.

We are delighted to say that you have been nominated and chosen as a Love West Norfolk hero. Here is what was said about you in your nomination:

All the staff have been amazing throughout the pandemic. I am a keyworker, so my daughter has been at school every day (even during the Easter and half term holidays) sometimes she was the only one there! They have helped her and the other children understand and cope with the strange situation we find ourselves in. They have continued to educate as well as allowing the children to have some time out through play and craft. It's been a deep relief knowing that my daughter is in a safe and happy environment during this scary time. They offered help and a 'virtual' shoulder to cry on to parents too. A big thank you to them. I don't know what I would have done without them. There's no way I could have continued to work and helped my patients and the community without them."

Together with this letter, we have enclosed a badge and certificate to recognise your efforts. We would also like to feature you on our Love West Norfolk social media channels – the Love West Norfolk Project Manager Michelle Gant will be in touch with you shortly to organise this.

We'll also be adding your name to a roll of honour which will be displayed in the borough council offices and on the Love West Norfolk website www.lovewestnorfolk.co.uk

And, when it is safe to do so, we want to hold a special reception for all our Love West Norfolk heroes. We'll keep you posted on details of this.

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for everything that you have done over the last few months and congratulate you on being named a Love West Norfolk



hero. On behalf of west Norfolk, we are entirely grateful to you and your fellow Love West Norfolk heroes for all your efforts.

Yours sincerely,

Councillor Geoff Hipperson

Geoff Hyperson

Mayor of King's Lynn and West Norfolk

James Bagge

Janus Bagg€

Love West Norfolk Ambassador